
VISIT TO
DEPARTMENTAL 

 STORE



“LEARNING IS NOT ATTAINED BY CHANCE; IT MUST BE
SOUGHT FOR WITH ARDOR AND ATTENDED TO WITH

DILIGENCE.”

TO ENRICH LEARNING, WE AT DPS VAPI BELIEVE IN GOING BEYOND
STRUCTURED CLASSROOM TEACHING AND LEARNING. ALSO, TO
PROMOTE HANDS-ON LEARNING, ALL-AROUND AWARENESS AND
DEVELOPMENT, STUDENTS OF THE NURSERY CLASS WENT ON A
FIELD TRIP TO A DEPARTMENTAL STORE ON APRIL 13.2023 AS PART
OF EXTENDED LEARNING ON THE CONCEPTS LIKE TRANSACTIONS,
MONEY AND FOOD WE EAT. THE INQUISITIVE LEARNERS IDENTIFIED
HEALTHY AND UNHEALTHY FOOD ENTHUSIASTICALLY. 
THEY WERE SHOWN DIFFERENT SECTIONS OF THE SUPERMARKET
LIKE THE FRESH FRUITS & VEGETABLE SECTION, GRAIN SECTION,
TOILETRY SECTION, DAIRY/FROZEN FOOD SECTION, BAKERY, AND
CANNED ITEMS ETC.
TEACHERS EXPLAINED TO THEM HOW THINGS ARE SHOPPED, BILLED
AND PAID FOR. THIS TAUGHT THEM THE FEELING OF
RESPONSIBILITY. SOME STUDENTS SHARED THEIR SHOPPING
EXPERIENCES WHICH THEY HAD WITH THEIR PARENTS. THE LITTLE
SHOPPERS ENJOYED THE OPPORTUNITY TO SEE, SMELL AND LEARN
ABOUT COMMODITIES THAT ARE AVAILABLE IN THE MART AND HOW
IT IS PURCHASED BY PEOPLE FOR THEIR DAILY USE.
ON THE WHOLE, IT WAS AN ENRICHING LEARNING EXPERIENCE FOR
EACH CHILD. WE HOPE THESE EXPERIENCES WILL HELP OUR
STUDENTS TO MAKE THE RIGHT CHOICE WHEN IT COMES TO
HEALTHY EATING.






